
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE – MAY 5, 2003 
 
STOP SIGN AT DIANAWOOD RIDGE/JULIAN COURT 
 
Recommendation 
 
Councillor Bernie DiVona recommends: 
 
That the City of Vaughan installs an all-way stop sign at Dianawood Ridge/Julian Court. 
 
Background 
 
Residents of the neighbourhood have been experiencing increased speeding on this street and 
have expressed the desire for a stop sign. 
 
I have sent a letter to all the residents of Dianawood Ridge requesting their input and have 
received overwhelming support for the installation of a stop sign. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Bernie DiVona, Councillor 


